Happening This Week

Regular Office Hours - Monday - Thursday 8:30 AM - 4:00 PM

MONDAY 7:00 PM Finance Meeting

WEDNESDAY 9:00 AM Tots Open Gym

7:00 PM Prayer Meeting

SUNDAY 10:00 AM Sunday Worship Service

1:00 PM Mahima Prasansha Church

Service

PLEASE REMEMBER Bethany is a **'Scent Sensitive'** environment

How to get in touch with us:

160 Lancaster Street East Kitchener, ON N2H 1N2

(519) 745-0151 info@bethanyemc.ca



@bethany_emc



bethanyemc.ca



Bethany Evangelical Missionary Church

Weekly Facts And Figures

Attendance last week: 121

Giving

BethanyMinistries......\$ 4,798.00 Other Income.....\$ 00.00 Total General Budget...\$ 4,798.00

Roof Offering......\$ 00.00 Total Roof Donations ...\$15,707.00



August 26, 2018

At Bethany our desire is to lead people into a transforming relationship with Jesus Christ.

Gather, Grow, Give.

gather

10:00 AM SUNDAY SERVICE

NURSERY

Nursery care is available for children 3 years of age and under beginning at 9:45 am. Upon dismissal from the service, children JK through Grade 2 meet in the following locations:

Grades 2 and Under - Downstairs in Room A4

Sunday School classes conclude at 11:15 am or when the service concludes. Parents, please sign in your children Nursery through SK in their classrooms. Children Nursery through Grade 3 should be picked up in their classrooms.

ACTIVITY PACKS

Activity packs are available in the back foyer for children in Grade 3 – 6 to use during the service. Feel free to pick one up for your child before the service starts!

GUEST WELCOME

If you are a guest today, please stop by the Welcome Banner just to the left of the stage by the 'accordion doors' following the service!

NEPALI CHURCH SERVICE

The Mahima Prasansha Nepali Church meets at 1 pm downstairs in our Youth Room each Sunday afternoon.

grow

PRAYER CHAIN

To communicate prayer requests, please contact Judy Golds at 519-241-0224 or email **judygolds15@gmail.com**

give

FALL IS COMING!

Please be in prayer about where you can plug in as a volunteer or participant in our upcoming Fall Programming. Do you belong to a small group? Would you consider serving as a Sunday School Leader or Helper? We can always use willing hearts as Greeters, or Ushers, or one of the many, many other jobs filled by our talented Bethany Volunteers. Ask God where He wants to use you this year.

YOUTH FOCUS

Do you have a passion for speaking into the lives of our youth? Would you be willing to meet with other like minded folks, and the

Steering Committee, to talk about what Youth Ministry could look like at Bethany? Contact Aileen or Debi at the office (519-745-0151 or info@bethanyemc.ca) to put your name on the list being collected.

announcements

BENEVOLENT OFFERING

Next week we will take up a benevolent offering which will enable the deacons to assist in helping those in our church family and community. Thank you for your faithful contribution.

STEERING COMMITTEE APPOINTMENTS

The Steering Committee wants to hear from YOU! Phone or email Aileen and Debi in the office, and they will be happy to help set that up. The Steering Committee will be opening up some dates in September shortly.

BLOCK PARTY

After prayerful consideration, the Block Party is being post-poned to September 8, 2019. Thank you to each and all who have volunteered to serve this year – pencil in the date for next year when we will be calling on you!

EYE GLASSES NEEDED

Marilyn McIlroy and team are travelling to Haiti in November, and are in need of good used adult and children's eye glasses for their clinic outreach. Please bring your gently used glasses to the blue and white dropbox at the Bethany Centre by September 23rd.

EBC RESIDENCE

Do you know a student in need of a place to live during the school year? EBC Residences are accepting applications from those wanting to live in Christian community during their school year.

BACK TO SCHOOL

Sunday, September 2^{nd} join us after service to decorate our sidewalks with welcoming messages for the children of the neighbourhood as they return to school on Tuesday, September 4^{th} .

CONSTRUCTION AT SUDDABY

There is construction at Suddaby School this summer resulting in limited parking on their property.

THANK YOU FROM MARGARET ROHM

A great big THANK YOU to the Bethany family for all your support with kind thoughts, calls, cards and in person, after the passing of my sister Jane in mid July. She is now with her Lord and Saviour. How wonderful to be in the family of God, blessings to you all.